COLLEGE ASSOCIATION MINUTES Wednesday, July 2, 2008

Members Present: Michael Escott, De borah Francois, Tatyana Gleyzer, Robert Hassel, Gregg Morris, Christian Ramsay, Jerrell Robinson, Michael Schleifer, Amanda Tang, Clay Williams

Nicole Hector-Hutchinson (non-voting College Association representative)

A quorum having been met, the meeting was called to order.

Written Proxies: Tatyana Gleyzer to Dean E scott upon leaving meeting prior to adjournment

Dean Escott opened the meeting by welcoming the new members to the College Association and by thanking Jerrell Robionson for all of his service to the College Association and wishing him well in his new position at Berkley.

Items were taken out of agenda order to accommodate group representatives who were present to answer College Association questions regarding their agenda items.

1. APPROVAL OF MINUTES: The June 18, 2008 minutes were approved unanimously.

2. BUDGETS:

Access Center	\$ 106,365.20	unanimously approved	
Brookdale	\$ 67,672.10	unanimously approved	* 1
Health Services	\$ 44,550.30	unanimously approved	
Intramural Recreation	\$ 5,396.93	unanimously approved	
Intercollegiate Athletics	\$ 305,498.75	unanimously approved	
Student Activities	\$ 22,391.20	unanimously approved	
SRC General	\$ 171,581.69	unanimously approved	* 1
SRC Salaries	\$ 15,178.65	unanimously approved	* 1
USG General	\$ 163,372.28	unanimously approved	* 1
USG Salaries	\$ 32,275.08	unanimously approved	* 1

- 3. LINE TRANSFER/BUDGET MODIFICATION: none
- 4. LINE TRANSFERS:

LATE SUBMISSIONS:

- 5. BUDGET MODIFICATIONS:
- 6. INCOME EARNED: none
- 7. OLD BUSINESS:

8. NEW BUSINESS:

Welfare Rights Initiative - non agenda budget item. A motion was made and seconded to entertain this non agenda budget. Discussion on the motion took place. The question was called. Vote on the motion: the motion to entertain the budget passed unanimously.

Jerrell Robinson reminded the College Association that for the last two years Student Activities held "Election Week" which encourages club elections to be held by the end of the Spring semester. This is done to assist clubs in chartering earlier, receiving their allocations earlier and hopefully presenting their budgets and holding events earlier in the Fall semester. Jerrell asked the USG to send a G Blast advising clubs that the chartering packets will be available for pick up in the Student Government Office by Monday, July 7, 2008. He also, encouraged the USG to make early club allocations wherever possible.

A motion was made, seconded and unanimously approved to adjourn.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary L. Michael

NOTES:

 Approval of all USG budgets is dependent upon the submission, to Dean Escott and the College Association Office, of USG approved minutes.